
Minutes of the EIDXA meting July 29, 2016

1. 31 hams answered the CQ call.

2. Meeting was called to order by Joe, K8OM at 7:30 PM.

3. Introductions were made all around.

4. Discussions of upcoming DXpeditions led by Glenn, WØGJ.

5. The club voted to send $250.00 to the San Felix
   DXpedition scheduled for April 2017. W3ACO will make the
   payment.

6. KØCF noted that the web site is updated weekly with new
   contest and DX information.

7. Repeater update was provided. Presently working OK.

8. Club picnic is scheduled for Saturday September 24 in
   Martelle.

9. Congratulations to Bob, WØGXA for his article in QST.

10. Joe, K8OM provided results of the on-line survey.
    Takeaway is that we need more youthful hams to join
    the club.

11. After the break, Roger, N4RR provided an excellent
    presentation of the VP8STI/VP8SGI expedition and the
    significant efforts to put these two entities on the
    air. Thanks Roger.

73 Rich W3ACO


